			Good morning
 
December newsletter from Connect for Health

Here's the December newsletter from your school nursing service, which is packed with family activities taking place in the community or to do at home to boost wellbeing. The final page also contains details of support services available for families during this time. We hope you will share our newsletter with families and colleagues by adding the link below to emails, newsletters, websites and social media wherever possible.

Download December newsletter
Link: https://www.compass-uk.org/newsletter-december-2021/

We appreciate your ongoing support in distributing health & wellbeing information to families. If you have any questions or feedback, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Many thanks
 
Connect for Health
Your school nursing service
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		Tel: 03300 245 204      
Email: connectforhealth@compass-uk.org (secure using Egress)
Email (NHS): compass.connectforhealth@nhs.net
Email (schools): connectforhealth@welearn365.com
Valiant Office Suites, Lumonics House, Valley Drive, Rugby, CV21 1TQ
 
www.compass-uk.org
 
Find us on social media:
Twitter: @schoolhealthC4h     Instagram: @compassc4h   Facebook: @c4hwarwickshire
 
Charity Registered Number 518048 • Registered Company Number 2054594
Registered office: Compass, Studio One, Ground Floor, Marlborough House, Westminster Place, York, YO26 6RW
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended solely for the use of the individual, or entity, to whom they are addressed.  If you have received this email in error, please return it to the address it came from telling them it is not for you and then delete it from your system.
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